
 

 

Swimming at Terwillegar  
    Recreation Centre  

 

Sunday, October 19, 1:30 - 4:00 

Support for Parents of Children with Epilepsy  
No formal sessions are planned. See òFree Member Activitiesó for 
EEAõs upcoming family-friendly activities . For individual questions or 

concerns, please contact the EEA office for support and information.  

Adult Support Group Schedule  
(Group meets from 4:00 - 6:00 p.m. in the EEA office.)  

Please call the Office to advise if you will be attending.  

Wednesday, September 17, 2014 Wednesday, October 8, 2014 
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September  

  

Edmonton Corn Maze & Petting Zoo  
Sunday, September 14, 1:30 -4:00pm 
Transportation leaves EEA Office 1:00 
(pre-registration required) 
 
Edmonton Transit Training Class  
Wed., September 17, 1:00 - 3:30 pm 
Class begins & ends at EEA Office 
(pre-registration required) 
 
Fun BINGO  for Prizes  
Friday, September 26, 1:00 ð 3:00 pm  
EEA Office 
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October  
 

Computer Training Program  
Wednesdays,1:00-2:45 p.m. 
October 1, 8, 15, 22 
(program registration required)  
 
Swimming at Terwillegar  
    Recreation Centre  
2051 Leger Road 
Sunday, October 19, 1:30 - 4:00 
If needed, EEA Office staff can assist with 
   transit planning 
(pre-registration required) 
 
Fun BINGO  for Prizes  

Friday, October 31,1:00 ð 3:00 pm  
EEA Office 

FREE  M EMBER  ACTIVITIES    

 

Thursday, September 11, 2014 
 

A Celebration of Greek-Themed  
Fine Food and Wine  

In Support of Epilepsy  Awareness 
 

See page 5 for details 

òCelebrate the Grapeó  

Edmonton Corn Maze and  
    Petting Zoo  
 

Sunday, September 14, 1:30 - 4:00 pm 

Happy Thanksgiving 

Free Epilepsy Educational Forum 
 

òEpilepsy & Medical Marijuana -  
Pros & Consó 

 

Thursday, October 16, 2014     6:30-9 p.m. 
 

See page 8 for details 

http://www.edmontonepilepsy.org/default.html


 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

EEA Partners with TD Canada Trust in  
Employability Program 

 

Through the initiative of EEA member Tim McCallen, a Branch Manager 
with TD Canada Trust, members who are potentially interested in part-time 

positions as a bank customer service representative (Teller) or full-time 
 positions such as a Financial Service Representative have an  
opportunity to submit a resume directly through TDôs Prairie Region  

Human Resources Counsellor 
 

For Further information  contact EEA Executive Director, Gary Sampley, 
488-9600 or gary@edmontonepilepsy.org  

Focus on Epilepsy is published 6 times  
annually by the Edmonton Epilepsy Association. 
Articles appearing in Focus on Epilepsy do not 

necessarily reflect the opinions of the Association. 

 
We welcome your contributions: 

Do you have a poem or maybe a short story (1/2 
page) that you would like to share with others. Or 
maybe you have read a book from our library and 
want to share a review with others. If you would 
like to share your  wisdom, please submit your 
items to Wendy at our office or e-mail her at  
info@edmontonepilepsy.org 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

President...Don Risdon 
Vice President...Ann Gillie 
Treasurer...Yvonne Leonardis 
SecretaryéDavid Cowan  
Executive Director...Gary Sampley 
 

Directors-at-Large: Tammy Anast 
  Alex Dolan 
                            Guy Doucette 
  Craig Heyland 
  Kim Mahe 
  Cheryl Renzenbrink 
  Joe Scalzo 
  Anna Tymoszejko 
  Brian Wilkie 

                              STAFF 
 

Gary Sampley... Executive Director & Chief 
Operating Officer                 
gary@edmontonepilepsy.org 
 
Sharon Otto... Program Manager & Education            
Coordinator 
sharon@edmontonepilepsy.org 
 
Dr. Sunny KiméCounsellor 
sunny@edmontonepilepsy.org 
 
Wendy SauveéAsst. to the Executive Director 
info@edmontonepilepsy.org 
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Now you can Donate to the EEA online ! 
If you would like to make either a lump sum Donation or a monthly  

donation contribution to the Association by credit card, please visit our website, 

www.edmontonepilepsy.org, and click on the Canada Helps  Logo.   
This donation program gives you  the ability to instantly print off a donation receipt. 

11007-124th Street NW 

Edmonton,  AB T5M 0J5 

 

(780) 488-9600  

(780) 447-5486 fax 
1-866-EPILEPSY 

info@edmontonepilepsy.org  
www.edmontonepilepsy.org  

Edmonton Epilepsy Association  
The Epilepsy Association of Northern Alberta  

Link to E-Actionõs On-line 
Epilepsy Resource and 

Community 

mailto:gary@edmontonepilepsy.org
mailto:sharon@edmontonepilepsy.org
mailto:sunny@edmontonepilepsy.org
mailto:info@edmontonepilepsy.org
http://www.canadahelps.org/CharityProfilePage.aspx?CharityID=d31418
https://www.canadahelps.org/dn/2654
https://www.facebook.com/edmonton.epilepsy
mailto:info@edmontonepilepsy.org
http://www.edmontonepilepsy.org/
https://www.canadahelps.org/dn/2654
http://www.e-action.ca/Home.aspx?lang=en
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Our Two Latest Life Enhancement  

Scholarship Recipients  

     Purple Lemonade for Epilepsy!  
 

The Grimoldby family in Spruce Grove held a òpurple  
lemonadeó stand for epilepsy awareness (left).  

They raised over $220 to benefit the Edmonton Epilepsy 
Association. Their donation, received by EEAõs Program 

Director Sharon Otto, is in loving memory of Jessica Hage.  
 

Thank you to all who supported their hard work! 

The Garry Hannigan Memorial Life Enhancement  Scholarships for Youth , to a maximum 
of $500 each, are available for Youths of any age, up to the age of 18, to assist them in participating 
in Sports, Cultural or Recreational Activities that will enhance their development as individuals. 
 

Scholarship criteria, eligibility details and the current Application Form can be downloaded from 
www.edmontonepilepy.org, or a hard-copy Application can be mailed to you on request to the EEA 
Office, 780-488-9600. 

Does Your Child or Teen Have Upcoming Sports,  Arts, or  
Recreational Activities Costs?  

SYDNEY  TAKATS  

Age 12 

Summer Studies 

CHLOE  MARTYNUCK  

Age 13 
Piano Lessons 

 

http://www.edmontonepilepsy.org/
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News from the EEA Office  

We now have our 2014 allotment of tickets available in the EEA  

Office. These can be accessed by MEMBERS with limited financial resources who need 

help getting to medical appointments, EEA events, food shopping, etc., and who do 

not have an AISH bus pass.  Call 780-488-9600 or drop by to pick them up. 

Bus Tickets Available for Members in Reduced Circumstances  

Next EEA Computer Training Program Begins in October 2014  
 

EEA members who wish to learn the basics of how to use a computer and have the opportunity to purchase a low-cost 
computer with a slim flat screen monitor, keyboard and mouse package are invited to register now. 

§ The training program will run for four consecutive Wednesdays, from 1:00-2:45 p.m., commencing October 1st;    

§ Registration is limited to 4 participants;      

§ EEA Assistant to the Executive Director, Wendy Sauve, will deliver the training;  

§ This program is a partnership of the EEA and the United Way InKind Exchange. 

To register, call Wendy at 780 -488-9600 or e -mail info@edmontonepilepsy.org  

Uncertain about how to use Edmontonõs bus and LRT systems? Need a confidence booster 
or refresher? We have just the answer! Expand your horizons by joining us for an after-

noon with a skilled Edmonton Transit travel trainer. Together in our own ETS bus we will  
learn about safe travel, how to access buses and LRT trains and much more .  

New and experienced transit users welcome. 
 

Wednesday, September 17th, 1:00 - 3:30 pm 
Starting at EEA Office 

 

For more information or to register, call Wendy at 780-488-9600 or email 
info@edmontonepilepsy.org 

New EEA Initiative: Edmonton Transit Mobility Training  

D ID  YOU  KNOW é..that you are eligible for a monthly food allotment from your local Food 
Bank if you are on AISH, Income Support, or Alberta Seniors Benefit?  
 

You are also eligible if you are in receipt of the Old Age Security Pension combined with the  
Guaranteed Income Supplement. There are other potential eligibilities.  
 

Please contact the EEA Office for more information.  

Collective Kitchen Program Starting in January 2015  

  

This is a combined support and training program to assist members living on a limited income who lack a knowledge of 
proper nutrition, as well of budgeting and cooking skills. Working collectively, course participants 
are guided into the world of nutrition and how it affects their seizures and overall health.  
 

The course also covers issues such as low cost cooking, food preparation, budgeting skills and 
planning ahead. A hands-on course, it has components of active teaching. Each participant gets to 
take home what they have cooked, usually four to six individual portions, in freezable containers 
capable of fitting into a fridge freezer compartment. 
 

The next Collective Kitchen Project runs monthly from January until June 13, 2015.  Interested 
members can phone Sharon at the EEA Office at 780-488-9600 to register.  
 

Registration is limited to eight participants. 

mailto:info@edmontonepilepsy.org
mailto:info@edmontonepilepsy.org









